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The AIJA Corporate Acquisition and Joint Ventures 

Commission is pleased to invite you to a seminar on 

recent developments in M&A. The seminar will be held in 

Stockholm, Sweden, on 29-30 May 2009. 

A visit to Stockholm offers an opportunity to see one of the 

world’s most beautiful capitals. Built on 14 islands around 

one of Europe’s largest and best-preserved mediaeval city 

centres, the Swedish capital is superbly positioned, with 

stunning and extremely varied scenery in every direction. 

This two-day seminar is a great opportunity for lawyers 

interested and specialised in M&A to meet experts in the 

fi eld, attend various sessions covering areas of particular 

interest, discuss recent issues, exchange experiences and 

further develop relationships with colleagues from other 

fi rms and countries.

The seminar will cover:

• Recent developments in M&A

• M&A in Life Sciences

• Securing sellers’ post-closing obligations, including 

escrow structures, purchase price adjustment mechanisms 

and M&A insurance

The seminar will begin on Friday morning, 29 May, and end 

on Saturday, 30 May at noon.

The social part of the program will include a cocktail 

reception on Thursday, 28 May. On Friday evening, we will 

discover the islands and skerries of Stockholm by boat and 

enjoy dinner in the beautiful Stockholm archipelago. A post-

seminar dinner will also be arranged on Saturday, 30 May, 

for those staying until Sunday.

We look forward to welcoming you to Stockholm!

Organising Committee
Per Hedman (RydinCarlsten Advokatbyrå, Stockholm)
Anna Lindstedt Coates (Advokatfi rman Lindahl, 
Stockholm)
Mark Hallquisth (Advokatfi rman Lindahl, Stockholm)

MERGERS & ACQUISITIONS SEMINAR
Recent Developments in M&A

FUSION & ACQUISITION SÉMINAIRE
Les développements récents en fusion 
& acquisition

STOCKHOLM29-30 May 2009 |

Photo: Preben Kristensen/Stockholm Visitors Board


